
February 4, 1998 

 

 

 

Mr. Vince Palamara 

1201 Prospect Avenue 

Pittsburgh, PA 15234 

 

Dear Mr. Palamara: 

 

Thank you for your January 26, 1998 letter and the attached article and correspondence file.  This 

donation has been added to your file and will be transferred to the JFK Collection at the National 

Archives when the Review Board has completed its work. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your continued support of the Board’s work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Deputy Director 


